
Tiffany Park Neighborhood Association of Renton, Washington
Steering Committee meeting

September 12th, 2023 6:30pm-Cynthia’s house
(Invited:  Anna, Darrin, Marina, Dave, Bill,

Lynda, and Cynthia)
Attended: Cynthia Garlough, Anna Bloedel, Bill Roenicke, and Lynda Reed

6:31
Welcome Everyone.  
Quorum call
(Cynthia)

6:33

6:36

6:40

6:48
Planning for General Meeting 10/12 (ALL)
Building is ours for the meeting.
Anna and Nate will be making posters. Only put up posters in our neighborhood, and
only in the Tiffany Park Facebook group.
We are going to have trouble with members, Anna will continue being secretary, Cynthia
will be treasurer, Lynda will hopefully be president.

Posters should go out on September 29th. Quick meeting to work out the design on
September 19th.

At meeting, we will vote for officers for the steering committee.

Hopefully we have Cyndie. We will need a back up plan if not.

GCP talk.

Talk about finding more members for the steering committee.

The next CERT classes are starting on 9/21 and run on Thursday nights from 6-9PM.
November 4th is the final drill from 7am-1pm. Register online. (Community emergency
response team.)

7:15 Set next meeting November (ALL)
Set for November 14th at 6:30pm at Lynda’s.

7:22 Anna will be writing up information about the email: What is it, where does it go,
who is going to check it? Within a week.



7:25 Meeting adjourned (Cynthia)

There are lots of demands on your time and it is so appreciated you give TPNA your
time and energy! Thank you!




